
Public Works Committee - 1st Tuesday 

Chairperson Danny Wallace, Jeff Morris, Johnetta Yarbrough 
 

General Welfare/Public Relations Committee - 2nd Tuesday 

Chairperson Jeff Morris, CH Sullivan, John Edwards 
 

Finance and Administration Committee - 3rd Tuesday 

Chairperson CH Sullivan, All Board Members 
 

Public Safety Committee - 4th Tuesday 

Chairperson Johnetta Yarbrough, Chris Richardson, CH Sullivan 

Covington – Living, Learning, Working Together 

Newsletter - March 5, 2021 

All Committee meetings are held on Tuesdays at 4:00 p.m. 

Official meeting minutes and agendas can be found by visiting www.covingtontn.com. 

Mayor Justin Hanson 

District 1 Vice Mayor Johnetta Yarbrough  1122jwyatt@gmail.com 

  Alderman John Edwards   aldermanedwards@gmail.com 
 

District 2 Alderman Jeff Morris   aldermanjeffmorris@gmail.com   

  Alderman Chris Richardson  aldermanchrisrichardson@gmail.com 
 

District 3 Alderman C.H. Sullivan   aldermanchsullivan@gmail.com  

  Alderman Danny Wallace   aldermanwallace@gmail.com 

You may contact your  Alderman/Alderwoman by clicking on the email links below. 

Contact Covington City Hall at 901-476-9613 or 901-476-9531 

Or After Hours at 901-476-7163 

Visit us at www.covingtontn.com 
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All regularly scheduled committee meetings are at 4:00 pm in the Lower Level Conference Room at Coving-

ton City Hall at 200 W. Washington St.  All Board of Mayor and Aldermen meetings are held on the 2nd and 

4th Tuesday evenings of each month at 5:30 pm in the Board Room on the 2nd floor at Covington City Hall.  

ALL are open to the public.  Official meeting minutes and agendas can be found by visiting 

www.covingtontn.com.   

 

Please note:  Due to COVID-19, all public meetings are being held virtually.  If you would like the link 

to join virtually, please email rray@covingtontn.com.  City Board meetings are also live-streamed on 

our Website and Facebook page. 

Public Works Committee Meeting - 3/2/21 

Present via Virtual Meeting - Chairman Danny Wallace, Aldermen/woman Johnetta Yarbrough, Chris Richardson, CH Sullivan, Jeff 

Morris, John Edwards, Mayor Justin Hanson, Directors David Gray, Lessie Fisher, and Tina Dunn. Jennifer Nolen, Rebecca Ray, Echo 

Day, Pat Harcourt (A2H), William Franklin (PATH) 

 

Covington Public Works Department Report - Director David Gray 

LED Street Lighting Presentation - William Franklin (PATH) 

• Gave cost comparisons and discussed possible lighting study 

• Alderman Sullivan to add to Finance and Administration Committee agenda 

Update on South Fire Station Sink Hole 

• Director Gray submitted photo 

• Pat Harcourt (A2H) working with Portland Utilities, March 15th start date, cost is $92,560 

• Committee previously approved moving forward with work not to exceed $120,000 

Speeding complaints at Haynie and Stitt 

• Previously put “Children at Play” sign but recommend 4-way stop  

• Motion made to proceed with 4-way stop, 2nd, roll taken, so moved 

Update on Rialto Water Main Upgrade 

Addition to Agenda 

• Emergency Gas Sale and Purchase Contract with 1st Utility District sent to City attorney 

• No cost to City 

• Motion made to approve based on Attorney Witherington approval of contract, 2nd, roll taken, so moved 

Motion to approve Director Gray’s report, 2nd, roll taken, so moved 

Several Aldermen commended Covington Public Works on great job done during winter storm 

 

Code Compliance Department Report - Director Lessie Fisher 

Submitted example of Code violation notices that are sent out 

Historic Zoning Commission Guidelines are being updated 

Design Review Guidelines being drafted 

All By-Laws being updated 

Submitted education information forms to be used on social media and website 

Submitted spreadsheet on comparison on property maintenance concerns in other jurisdictions 

Codes Department is currently at full staff 

Upcoming Events:  Trashercise March 13th 

Training:  Director Fisher, Phyllis Mayfield, and Jennifer Nolen attended Permit-LV Version 8 training webinar 

 

Motion to approve Director Fisher’s report, 2nd, roll call taken, so moved 

 

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned  
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We would like to remind you to be prepared and stay safe!  We continually update 

our Facebook page  and website with helpful information and you can also email 

Rebecca Ray at rray@covingtontn.com. 

CLICK HERE! 

https://www.facebook.com/cityofcovingtontennessee
http://www.covingtontn.com
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MLK Auto Insurance/Keeley Family Business Office  
celebrated its grand opening with an open house and 
ribbon-cutting Monday at 525 Suite B, Highway 51 
North in Covington. Owners Marcus and Chakita  
Keeley - along with their family and friends - not only 
support the community but also the Covington-Tipton 
County Chamber of Commerce. They can be reached  
at 901-296-5255. Please join us in welcoming them  
to our community as a new business partner and 
Chamber member!  



The Crestview Middle School Charger 
Community congratulates Mrs. Sherrie 

Yarbro for being named Southwest  
Tennessee School Health Coordinator  

of the Year! 

Congratulations to the Covington High Chargers’ Lady Basketball team - our 2021 Region 8 AA 
Champions! The team defeated Fayette Ware 36-28 in a very close game Wednesday night. 
Congratulations to Cortayza Flowers, Felia Fayne, and Da’Niyasia Robinson on being named to 
the Region 8 All-Tournament team and Kalynn Howard on being selected as the Region 8 MVP. 
The Lady Chargers will host Jackson Southside Saturday for the chance to go to the state cham-
pionship. Game information will be announced later. Come out and support our Lady Chargers 
as they play their final game of the season in the Castellaw Gymnasium!  

This week, schools across the country  

celebrated Read Across America week and  

the birthday of Dr. Seuss! 
 

Tipton Christian Academy had a very special  

visitor come and read to them on Wednesday.  

How cool is it when the Cat in the Hat comes  

and reads a Dr. Seuss book to your class?! 



COVINGTON CIVIC CENTER 

 

Stay up to date on upcoming events 

at the Civic Center!   

 

Visit our Facebook Page 

or 

Visit our Website! 

Do you have an announcement 

that you would like to includ e in 

our newsletter?  Click HERE  to 

email your info to Rebecca Ray! 

to Covington Police 

Call 901-475-1261 or 901-475-4300 

In an emergency dial 9-1-1 

https://www.facebook.com/civiccenter100westwashington
http://www.covingtontn.com/human-resources.html
mailto:rray@covingtontn.com

